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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am delighted to share with you the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection, which reflects the 

incredible journey our school has been on and the dedication of our entire team. 

The report highlights the many strengths of our school and celebrates the commitment, care, and 

hard work that go into creating a nurturing and inspiring environment for our children. It is a proud 

moment for us all, and one that validates the belief that—together—we can achieve great things. 

This success would not have been possible without the unwavering support of our families. Your 

trust, encouragement, and partnership play a vital role in everything we do, and we are truly 

grateful. 

Thank you for being part of our school community and for continuing to support us as we strive to 

provide the very best for every child. 

Kind regards, 

 

Debbie Harrison 
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